
 

 

St John the Apostle Parish Kippax 
would like to invite you to our  

Carols By Candlelight 
We will be singing along with Christmas carols (by candlelight) from 
different cultures and age groups from our amazing, multicultural parish 
community. 
 

Where:    St John the Apostle Church carpark 
 

When:    Saturday, 14 December 2019, 7:00pm to 9:00pm 
 

What to bring:  Please bring your own picnic, drinks and chairs/ 
rugs/pillow/beanbags/… candles will be provided 

 

If you would like to sing some carols in your own cultural tradition feel free 
to contact us.   

Hope you will join us for a 
“merry, bright and holy night” 

                              

Organisers: Tim Gill & Anna Cirocco, 0449 804 718, annabcirocco@gmail.com 

mailto:annabcirocco@gmail.com

